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Welcome to new member

Danita Hinson!

Box Tops for Education
Thank you Kim Whitley for
collecting Box Tops for
Education. At our last
meeting we had already
collected $30.20 worth.
Keep those Box Tops coming
in. It's an easy way to help
the schools purchase
equipment. Box Tops can be
found on food products. Just
clip the coupon with the logo
shown above.




Teresa Poplin from Carolinas Health Care gave our program on
Heart Health at February’s meeting. Here she talks to member
Charles Phillips.

Marilyn McClain Co-Director for
Region 3 of the NCRSP attended
our February meeting.




